
 

    
   

 
 

 

Our ref: MMY/505.LCO 

6th April 2022 

Dear Families, 

Suffolk Rural College Visit 

We have the chance to take a group of Year 10 students to Suffolk Rural College on 15th June 2022 for a college 
experience day. 

At this stage we would like to establish how much interest there would be and if your child would like to attend 
this event. 

We anticipate the day running from around 9.30am - 2.30pm, with students attending three taster sessions in the 
department they have chosen, throughout the day. This includes a 15-minute morning break at 11.15am and a 
45-minute lunch break from 12.30pm. 

The college have arranged for Progress Tutors and activities from their sports teams to be on hand to support the 
students and ensure they do receive the best student experience at campus on the day. 

There will be a small charge for transport, however, until we know numbers, I am unable to confirm how much at 
this stage 

Please in the first instance could you complete the form Here so we can see how much interest there is.  

Kind regards 

Melenie Mylrea 

Mrs M Mylrea 
Futures Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAupnjq6lJxlNKvugNbsZfwOhUMjNZUzNXU00zNloyNlhUTkFEMzlNRkpKSi4u

